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PRESS RELEASE

No: 27/2014

Date: 21st January 2014

MISS GIBRALTAR 2014 – 2017

The Ministry of Culture is pleased to announce that the tender for the
organisation, production and staging of the Miss Gibraltar Pageant has been
awarded to Stage One Productions and Santos Productions, jointly, on a four
year application. One other tender application was received.

The joint proposal submitted by Stage One and Santos Productions will see
each of the entities producing two Miss Gibraltar Pageants each over the next
four years as follows:

2014 and 2016 – Stage One Productions
2015 and 2017 – Santos Productions

The 2014 Miss Gibraltar Pageant will be held on Saturday 7th June 2014 at the
Queen’s Cinema.
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